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HB 2870 Support  

 

The Marion County Democratic Central Committee Legislative Committee 

supports the concept of Oregon Campaign Review Commission.   

There may need to be some improvements to the bill.   

Provisions could be made for the inclusion of registered voters who are non-

affiliated with good general election voting records. 

But the increasing amount of campaign literature with unfounded claims is 

alarming. The “it doesn’t matter if it is true or not, just use it” is common among 

some political consultants. 

We encourage the committee to work with the sponsor to modify the bill as he 

indicated he was willing during the hearing. 

 

Marcia Kelley 

Chair, Legislative Committee 

 

 

 


